Port Norfolk League Meeting
September 1, 2016

Meeting was called to order at 7:00

School Board members were introduced and each spoke on what their plans for the
Portsmouth School System,

Minutes were approved per online

Vice President, Secretary, Ways and Mean and Recreation are available.
New Waste person is Linda Harris. Bulk is doing better.
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HPC is relaxing the approval for the replacement of slate roofs. Get a permit. HPC is in
need of a new member, John Lifsey will be retiring.

Porch Talk — call if you don’t get your paper. 15" is the deadline for the putting
information into the paper.

Jen will update web site with the bulk trash guidelines.

Letters have gone out to the City Council and Mayors. Mayors will be in October and
City Council will be in November. Madelyn will be the time keeper.

Truitt — there have been many arrest in the neighborhood. If you see something, say
something.

Meeting was adjourned for members to speak with School Board members and pizza.



